
 

 

AUTHORIZED OBSOLESENCE LETTER Effective: January 2020 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

Lascar Electronics hereby gives official notification that the products listed in this Notice are being 
rendered Obsolete.  

• SP 5-GFX1 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned: 
 
 Lascar Electronics, Inc. 
 4258 West 12th Street 
 Erie, PA  16505 
 Phone: + (814) 835-0621 
 Fax:  + (814) 838-8141 
 Contact: Steven Lindquist  
 Email: Steven.lindqquist@lascarelectronics.com 
 

Best regards, 
-Steven Lindquist 

 


